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9th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Music Concert – Wednesday, 19th July 2023   9am – 9.45am 
 
We are holding a music concert to which parents of instrumentalists are warmly invited.  The 
majority of children taking part in this concert will be children who: 
 

 are taught the violin/viola  in school by Mrs Priestley 

 are taught the piano in school by Ms Cicvarova 

 are taught the trumpet in school by Mr Gibbs 
 
If your child has private lessons outside school and would also like to perform, please let Mrs 
Barnes in the school office know so she can add their name, instrument and piece of music 
to the programme. 
 
Please return the reply slip below so we have an idea of numbers (tickets will not be issued) 
attending the concert.  If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 
We do hope that you are able to join us.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Music Concert – Wednesday, 19th July 2023  9am – 9.45am 
 
 
Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………….   Class:…………….. 
 
I/We would like …………. seats for the Music Concert on Wednesday, 19th July 2023 
 
 
 
Signed:……………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

